
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

13 March 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in becoming a Student Leader. If successful in their 

application, this role will require your child to be a dedicated representative of the school 

community and volunteer some of their time to gain leadership experience.  

 

Your child will have the opportunity to go on a training course to become an anti-bullying 

ambassador and will volunteer in supporting some of the school’s many events.  

  

I would like to draw your attention to the PowerPoint that was presented in last week’s 

assembly. Hopefully this will allow you to discuss the demands of this role with your child and 

support them in their application process; all of which is detailed in the PowerPoint.  The first 

stage in the selection process will be based on their application form along with evidence of 

good lesson monitor scores and good attendance and punctuality.   

 

Student Leaders at Helsby High School are hugely important members of our community. We 

trust that the rigorous application process ensures that we appoint students who are 

committed and driven in supporting the school to make positive changes that will benefit all 

that attend.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Mrs M. Knox  

Year Leader for Year 10  
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Martin Hill B.SC. Hons, NPQH 

Chester Road, Helsby, 
Frodsham WA60HY 
Tel: 01928 723551 
Fax: 01928 723093 

Email: head@helsbyhigh.org.uk 
www.helsbyhigh.org.uk 

mailto:head@helsbyhigh.org.uk

